[bookmark: _GoBack]School Photos


Hello Parents,

We would like to invite you all to view your pictures at Inspire Photography's new online ordering site. This gallery and ordering system is live and working as of now. This gallery will close at midnight on the Sunday 29th September and orders placed before the gallery closes will be dropped off at your school by the 15.10.19. Orders to be posted will be processed at the same time as the prints that are to be returned to the ECE. 
Digital files are purchased as is and retouching requests may incur fees. 

Anyone wishing to place an order after this date will need to contact our studio on 043848009 as re-activation, postage and packing fees may also apply. 

To view your photographs:

	1.	Go to our website at https://www.inspirephotocart.co.nz
	2.	Enter this access code in the box: kupe372

For detailed instructions on how to order go here: https://www.inspirephotography.co.nz/ordering2019.html

If you require an alternative method of ordering, have any questions or are having problems ordering, then please feel free to call or email us. The more questions we receive the better we become at informing parents about this process.

Kind regards,

The Inspire Team.

orders@inspirephotography.co.nz
043848009
Inspire Photography
Studio 3, Level 1
177B Thorndon Quay, Pipitea 6011

